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Shawnna Rule

From: Julie Jackson
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2025 8:53 AM
To: Todd Hellrigel
Cc: Shawnna Rule; Sally Timm
Subject: Recommendation to Hire

Dr. Hellrigel, 
 
I am writing to recommend the hiring of Maribeth Delgadillo for the Primary School paraprofessional 
position. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs. Julie Jackson 
Director of Special Education/Preschool For All 
Midwest Central CUSD #191 
309.968.6464 ext. 1002 
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